
Subject: Allied Universal
From: Tara Devine <tara@venicebeachbid.com>
Date: 03/12/2018 07:57 PM
To: 40498@lapd.lacity.org

Dear SLO Putrah:

It was a pleasure to make your acquaintance a few weeks ago at Gjusta.  The BID
now has executed agreements in place with Allied Universal (safe team) and
Chrysalis Enterprises (clean team) and we are working towards a launch on or
around May 1.

Today, I passed along your contact information to Allied representative Tad
Garabedian and Mark Simmons.  Allied should be in touch soon.  If you do not
hear from them shortly, please let me know and I'll follow up.

Attached is a map of our BID for reference.

Warmest regards,
Tara

Attachments:

Venice Beach Map 2017-2021.pdf 272 KB
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